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25th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
The music service are running a 'Sing a long for Christmas' workshop with Y5 on the 2nd 
December.  
 
We'll be working on some songs to go and perform at a concert with other schools from 
around the City on Monday 6th December at St John's church in town. We would love all 
Year 5 children to attend this concert and perform to other schools. 
 
We intend to travel to the church on public transport (bus) and will return to school in time 
for lunch as usual. 
 
Please provide consent on Parentpay to allow your children to attend this trip.  
 
We look forward to getting into the festive spirit!  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Year 5 team 
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